MEN'S CURLING - Cont'd from page 9 ...

The bar will be open on all Mixed Curling nights.

Rinks will curl a round-robin schedule of 15 games, once against every other team. There will be four divisions, with four teams in each division. A prize will be given in each division and the overall winner will receive the Canadian Imperial Bank of Commerce Trophy. Anyone interested in Mixed Curling may enter as a rink, in couples or in single entries. Contact Connie Cvitkovitch (3307) or Hugh Brophy (3285) for further details.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - This very important meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 21st at 8.00 p.m. in the Curling Club Lounge. An entirely new draw system for the 1970-71 season will be discussed, so it is essential that there be a good turn-out for this meeting.

U.N.I.C.E.F. Canvas - cont'd from page 4

medicines for children's health services. Educational supplies, materials for day-care centers, equipment for vocational training and for food-processing are supplied. Medical assistance is also provided: immunization against disease, as well as regular medical care and health and nutrition education, is part of the U.N.I.C.E.F. program.

The students at St. Martin's School want to do
their part to assist in this work. You can help
both them and U.N.I.C.E.F. by having your donation ready for the canvassers as they make their
"trick-or-treat" rounds on Hallowe'en night. A
few pennies from you can help U.N.I.C.E.F. to
continue its important work around the world.

UNICEF PICTURE: Left to Right - Gordie Nicol, Nanette
McDonald, Lesley Anderson and Aaron Walsh
Photo by E. Falzetta



ENGAGEMENT ANNOUNCEMENT

Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Smith of Schreiber wish to announce the engagement of their daughter Donna Lynn to Robert Frederick Sward, son of Mr. and Mrs. R. Sward of 333 Kerrybrook Drive, Richmond Hill Ontario. The wedding will take place at 3 p.m. on October 31 at St. Andrew's United Church.

NOTICE

The Navy League is taking orders for B.C. HOLLY. If interested phone Mrs. McKechnie 825-3650 (evenings) or Mrs. Bryson at 825-3593.

ATTENTION - CADETS AND WRENETTES

If you are still interested in your Corp. phone Lt. McKechnie at 825-3650. We still meet on Monday nights in the Post Office. "Let's get out and keep our ship afloat."

AGUASABON SNOWMOBILE CLUB

ATTENTION SNOWMOBILIERS

The first General Meeting of the New Season is to be held THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 5th, 1970 at 7.00 P.M. in ST. MARTINS CHURCH BASEMENT. ALL ADULT and TEENAGE ENTHUSIASTS are urged to attend.

CRESTS AVAILABLE.

THE LAKE SUPERIOR BOARD OF EDUCATION TERRACE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL - OPEN HOUSE 1970

This year parents are invited to visit the school while the students and teachers are working from 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon and from 1:15 p.m. to 3:45 p.m.

In the evening the teachers will meet parents in the class rooms and will discuss anything related to the school program.

We look forward to seeing every parent!

D. Briscoe, Principal.

Ontario snowmobile owners spent about 78 1/2 million dollars last year, said Tourism and Information Minister James Auld, in a summary from a report on snowmobiling in Ontario for the 1969/70 season. This total does not include expenditures generated by renting of snow vehicles.